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application number 2019/4700/HS2
Dear Ben,
I strongly oppose the planning application for the Heavy Loury Route on Robert Street and Stanhope Street.

1 am a resident at Woohall, Robert Street and 1 am directly affected by the ongoing works that's being
carried out by HS2.

To have 150-200 Heavy lorries passing every day in a small residential street with families living close by
and primary schools, nursery's and playgrounds, this

it will be very dangerous as this street cannot have this kind of traffic running through it.

The traffic and the works already cause so much traffic that is putting the residents in so much risk.

T am a mother with small children and T am scared that my children will be put in danger.

1 strongly urge the Camden Council to refuse this application and put their residents first before profits and
money.

Yours Sincerely,



